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H.C.R. 200 
 
REQUESTING THE DEPARTMENT OF ACCOUNTING AND GENERAL SERVICES AND  
 STATE FOUNDATION ON CULTURE AND THE ARTS TO PLACE A PEACE 

POLE SCULPTURE NEAR THE KATSU GOTO MEMORIAL AND RECOGNIZING  
 THE EFFORTS OF THE COMMUNITY OF HONOKA’A, THE HONOKA’A PEACE 

COMMITTEE, AND THE IMPORTANCE OF COMMEMORATING PEACE DAY 
 

Chair Ige and members of the Committee, thank you for the opportunity to submit written 

testimony on H.C.R. 200.    

The Department of Accounting and General Services supports the intent of H.C.R. 200, 

provided that its passage does not replace or adversely impact priorities indicated in the 

Executive Budget, and will work collaboratively with the State Foundation on Culture and the 

Arts to effectuate the purpose of this measure. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit written testimony on this matter. 


	Department of Accounting and General Services, Support

